
From: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
To: "VBlack@Hungry-Horse.com"
Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; "zthomas@mewbourne.com"
Subject: RE: Emailing: Mewbourne-Waltersheid #1 Closure Request.pdf
Date: Wednesday, November 05, 2014 9:50:00 AM

Vernon,

This looks like it will be ok to close.  When you send in the closure report, please make sure to include a site map,
 explanation of work done, and a reference table that summarizes the lab data.

Thank you,

Heather Patterson
Environmental Specialist
NMOCD District II
(575)748-1283 ext.101

-----Original Message-----
From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
Sent: Wednesday, November 05, 2014 7:37 AM
To: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
Subject: FW: Emailing: Mewbourne-Waltersheid #1 Closure Request.pdf

-----Original Message-----
From: Vernon Black [mailto:VBlack@Hungry-Horse.com]
Sent: Tuesday, October 14, 2014 9:23 AM
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
Cc: Zach Thomas (zthomas@mewbourne.com)
Subject: Emailing: Mewbourne-Waltersheid #1 Closure Request.pdf

 Good Morning Mike,
Please see the attached supporting documents for this closure request for Mewbourne Oil Co's Waltersheid #1. As
 per our conversation the other  day, I did go back and obtain a confirmation Groundwater  Sample from a point
 approximately 807' SW of the open excavation. As we expected, this GW sample also indicated an elevated level of
 chlorides thus alluding to the fact that the release from the Mewbourne line had no impact on Groundwater. I am
 requesting closure for this project.

Thanks,
Vernon K. Black
Hungry Horse, LLC
PO Box 1058
Hobbs, NM 88241
575-393-3386 office
575-631-2253 cell
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